Vehicle Entry Pass Software Development

The Government Secretariat is seeking to replace its current entry pass software for

vehicles with a new, user-friendly and efficient system.

We kindly invite interested startups to submit proposals for the development of the vehicle
entry pass software. The new software should enable the smooth and secure flow of

vehicles in and out of the Secretariat while meeting the needs of the wider community.

The proposed system should have the following features:

- User-friendly interface

- Efficient and secure management of entry passes

- Compatibility with existing hardware and software infrastructure
- Comprehensive reporting and analytics tools

- Ability to integrate with other relevant systems and platforms

Startups having readily available product is preferred.



